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January 22, 2025 
 
 
 

S&L Review of Draft Safety Evaluation 
For SL-TR-1 Revision 27 
 
 
 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 
Document Control Desk  
Washington, DC 20555-0001  
Attention: Jeff Smith  
 
 
By letter (ADAMS Accession No. ML24352A255) dated December 23, 2024, Mr. Gerond George of the 
NRC forwarded the draft Safety Evaluation for Revision 27 of Sargent & Lundy’s Nuclear Quality 
Assurance Program Topical Report SL-TR-1. 
 
Sargent & Lundy has reviewed the draft Safety Evaluation and has no comments.  Review of the draft 
Safety Evaluation and the Nuclear Quality Assurance Program Topical Report SL-TR-1 found no 
proprietary information which should be withheld pursuant to Section 2.390 of Title 10 of the Code of 
Federal Regulations (10 CFR). 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 312.269.3530. 
 

Best Regards, 
 
 
 
James W. McIntyre 
Quality Assurance Director 
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